
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Y4 Children 

 

Autumn Times Tables Club – Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays (08:15-08:40) 

 

Read with Me – Wednesdays (15:00) 

 

This letter serves as a reminder about the times table club that runs on Monday, Thursday and 

Friday mornings. This will be continuing in the spring term, and I hope that it continues to be 

very useful in providing children with more practice time (contributing to their recommended 

20 minutes a week), as well as further support for particular facts they may be finding more 

difficult.  

 

Additionally, I wanted to inform you that in January our Read with Me sessions will be 

returning to Wednesday afternoons before home time. It was lovely to be able to see some 

more family members able to make the morning sessions, and so we will continue to alternate 

throughout the different half terms.  

 

Thank you for all of your support in this first term, and I look forward to seeing what the new 

year holds! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss L Yeomans. 

 


